Mr. G. F. Alcott 1206 E. Jefferson Street Bloomington, Illinois

Dear Mr. Alcott:

Your letter of August 9 addressed to Dr. Forrest C. Allen arrived at his office after he had left for the University of Texas. He expects to be there until tomorrow, the 17th, for a short basketball coaching clinic. The following week he will be in Topeka for the Kansas High School Coaching School.

As soon as Dr. Allen returns to the office your letter will be brought to his attention.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary to Dr. F. C. Allen